
 

Exhibiting at the AAOS Annual Meeting can require a lot of planning. The AAOS 
Exhibits staff team, and our official vendors, are committed to supporting your 
efforts by providing the information you need. Information to help you plan for 
AAOS 2025 will be available on October 24, 2024. 

 


